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February 14, 2024 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
This is a letter of support for my friend Jack Etheridge.  Jack is seeking the Jack has some 
unusual and valuable qualities. He is insightful. He is considerate and a thoughtful conservative. 
He is a true gentleman! 
  
But what strikes me is that Jack Etheridge is encouraging. And he’s helped so many people who 
want to make Ohio better. Even in the heat of a sometimes tense or high-pressure political 
campaign, Jack Etheridge can be counted on to bring a word of perspective and encouragement. 
He is a man of resolve and commitment and can be completely trusted. He is, as has been said, 
“A man of his word.” 
  
I am very pleased to support Jack Etheridge and I would ask all the Republican voters of Senate 
District 25 to Back Jack! On March 19th, please vote to elect Back “Jack Etheridge” to the 
Republican State Sentral Committee! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Lorenz, AICP 
State Representative, 60th District 
 


